

June 19, 2008

Honorable Jack B. White Board President, Baldwin Park Unified School District Board of Education 4699 N. Holly Baldwin Park, CA 91706

Dear Board President White:

The City Council of the City of Baldwin Park is requesting the Baldwin Park Unified School District Board of Directors to join the City Council in its request for School Board Member Sergio Corona to step down from his position as the Baldwin Park Unified School District Board Member in light of his recent arrest.

Although we understand Mr. Corona is innocent until proven guilty and make no comment as to the truth of any of the matters reported in public, we believe, as elected officials, we must be held to a higher standard. Therefore, Mr. Corona should be a positive role model, in deed and perception, for the students he represents. Based on that, his recent arrest sets a bad example for the students and residents of our City. So we request he ensure continued respect for all the elected officials in our community by resigning, immediately, from his position on the School Board.

If you have any questions please feel free to call Vijay Singhal our Chief Executive Officer at (626) 813-5201 or email at Vsinghal@baldwinpark.com.

Sincerely.

Manuel Lozano Mayor

Anthony J. Bejarano Mayor Pro Tem

Marlen Garcia Councilmember Monica Garcia Councilmember Ricardo Pacheco Councilmember